
From: Maria Toni   
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 11:40 AM 
To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Agenda 11.1 - Truck Prohibition Hwy 50 
 
This email is in reference to agenda item 11.1 Councillor C. Napoli 
 
HIGHWAY 50 TRUCK PROHIBITION    
 
  
 
I am a resident of Bolton. 
 
  
 
I understand that there is a motion to strictly prohibit a ban for all commercial trucks 
 
north of Mayfield on Hwy 50 except for local delivery. 
 
  
 
This is a start.  But there should also be no Commercial truck parking other than 
 
For legal business that have zoning for commercial truck parking. 
 
  
 
What is happening in this town and surrounding municipalities is beyond my comprehension. 
 
  
 
There is a truck lot that is currently setting up on Albion Vaughan Road and I can foresee extreme chaos. 
 
  
 
That road ha not way of taking a trucking yard in and outs.  They will not even have enough room to 
make the turns to get out. 
 
They will contaminate that beautiful piece of farm land and will not longer be useable.  Not for 
agriculture or housing. 
 
  
 
We need to find out who has purchased farm land in the last year and what they will be doing with it. 
 
  
 



Send letters stating the land and zoning rules and if they break them, instantly have them removed or 
barricaded. 
 
  
 
It is easy enough to see how has purchased these new lots and keep an eye on them. 
 
  
 
Stop wasting bylaw time on minor things that the residents are doing for the moment as this is a ROAD 
SAFETY EMERGENCY! 
 
  
 
MTO must have a station here in Bolton, and be driving around finding the truck drivers that try and go 
around to catch them. 
 
  
 
This needs to change NOW, not plan for it in the near future. 
 
  
 
  
 
Maria Toni 
 
  
 
 




